
Laura's Thoughts
To begin, I hope everyone survived Hurricane Nicholas and didn’t have any damage. It
sure was windy that night it made landfall. Needless to say, I didn’t sleep very well.
According to my Fitbit, I received a score of 50, which basically means I got a poor rating.  
I only slept 3 hours and 15 minutes that night.Hopefully, you were able to sleep right
through it! That wind did make a mess of my yard. Sticks and leaves are everywhere!
When I think of leaves on the ground, I would like to think it’s because of Fall not a
hurricane, but at least there was no damage to my house. I guess the trees got a jump
start on Fall. Now, we just need the cooler weather to go along with it.I love Fall! It’s my
favorite! I enjoy every aspect of the season: cooler weather, leaves falling, pumpkin
everything, and just the colors and smells of Fall. Another interesting fact about this time
of year is that October is National Book Month. You know I love books too! In honor of this
special celebration, we will have a special program related to books at our meeting. We
will be sharing what we are currently reading or something we have read in the past.I        
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always find it interesting to hear about what others are
reading. I always love a good recommendation that I can
add to my already long list of things to read. What’s one
more book? Hope to see everyone on the Zoom! 

Fall
I N T O  A  G O O D  B O O K

https://tinyurl.com/ERhoZoom
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If you have pictures from
meetings or events or have a
story you would like to share

in the newsletter, please
email Sara Simmons,
Newsletter Editor at:

sjsimmons@pasadenaisd.org
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